



7 May 2021

Dear Parents/Carers

As you are aware your child has been identified as a close contact of a Year 9 student who had a positive Lateral Flow Test result yesterday.

We will be updated by Public Health England on Monday 10 May 2021 and as a result Y9 students who are currently isolating must continue to isolate on Monday 10 May 2021. We will then update you as to when your child may return to school. In the meantime, home learning will be set.

I appreciate the disruption this may cause to you and your family and we will resume on site teaching for all Year 9 students as soon as we can.

Thank you for your support.

Yours sincerely

Neil Reynolds

Headteacher





